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Senator Kenneth P. LaValle (center) joined the staff of Ophthalmic Consultants of Long Island (OCLI) in

support of its Port Jefferson location grand opening.  The ribbon cutting ceremony celebrated the seventh

Long Island location for OCLI, one of the largest ophthalmology practices in the nation.  OCLI has a staff

of 23 doctors representing most specialties in ophthalmology, state-of-the-art equipment in all locations,

and a research department that is involved in FDA studies to improve the treatment and diagnosis of

ophthalmic disease.  For more information about OCLI doctors and services, you may visit their web site

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health-care


at www.ocli.net or call the toll free number at 1-866-SEE-OCLI (1-866-733-6254).

(l-r) OCLI CEO Tom Burke, Dr. Jack Oats, Senator Ken LaValle, OCLI COO Tom Pannullo, Dr.
John R. Wittpenn
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